
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Please note that our Quilters will not meet on Wednesday, November 1st.  We 
will meet again on November 15th. 
 
LWML DUES ARE $16.00 and are due.  Lu Lehmann is our treasurer. Please give 
your money to her or put the money in her box with your name on it. We need 
a count so we can order our Quarterly. 
 
We will be delivering items to the Valor House, a home for Veterans here in 
Missoula, this month.  We are still collecting underwear, winter gloves and 
hats, and other warm winter items.  Please place the items in the box in the 
Narthex the first week in November so we can deliver them the second week 
of November. 
 
We will start our winter schedule this month so our regular LWML meeting will 
be at 1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 14th. 
 

CIRCLE MEETINGS 
Youth and Cradle Circle  .. November 27th at 1:00 p.m. at Jetta Moon’s 
Altar Circle  ................................ November 28th at 1:00 p.m. at Church 
Mary Martha Circle ................................... November 28th at 7:00 p.m. 
Topic Leaders  ......................................... November 21st at 12:00 noon 
Quilting  .................................................. November 15th at 12:00 noon 

 
Christ-centered Christmas cards will be available in the Fellowship Hall in the 
near future if you would like to pick some up! 
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